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May 5
th

 2011 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Power Committee  

 

FROM: Massoud Jourabchi 

 

SUBJECT: Renewal of Natural Gas Advisory Committee Charter 

 

Staff will ask the Council to approve the renewal of the Natural Gas Advisory Committee 

(NGAC) charter.  The current charter expired last year.  The NGAC will be valuable in the 

ongoing review of the Power Plan fuel price assumptions.  

 

A decision memorandum is included in the Council packet to authorize renewal of the NGAC 

and to appoint myself as Chair and Terry Morlan as Vice-Chair of the committee.  A copy of the 

charter and a draft list of the members are attached to the decision memo.  If the Council 

approves renewal of the NGAC staff will reaffirm interest on the part of the current members and 

adjust the committee accordingly. 
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